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WHAT HAVE BHY MEMBERS BEEN
UP TO SINCE LAST HALF TERM?

A small group of our Grange Park members have be
participating in a Social Action project in the last few weeks. The
young people wanted to do something for their community and
decided on doing a littlepick along the Black Path. They really
enjoyed helping make there community look a little better. 

Our final explorers of the year has now commenced with our
Pathway Young People. Our Oaks & Mighty Oaks group have

recently visited Avenham and Miller Park where they joined in with
some various sport-based activities. Following this, the groups will

visit Beacon Fell, Fairhaven Lake & Yarrow Valley. Getting our young
people out the outdoors is a key part to our offer. 

LOOKING AFTER OUR COMUNITY

IS IT COMING HOME? � Our Euro Fan Base is warming
up nicely at our Bloomfield Youth Centre. We’ve watched
Bellingham score our first goal of the tournament for the win
against Serbia. It didn’t quite go to plan against Denmark but
England have made it out the group stages - in what position?
All will be revealed on Tuesday! 

PATHWAY | EXPLORERS

100 NEW MEMBERS JOIN THE BHY
It has been recorded that in the last two months we have had over 100 brand

new members joining our Youth Club. We would like to take this moment to
welcome all our new members and hope you love being a member at The BHY.  

ALL ENGLAND MATCHES WILL BE SHOWN LIVE 
@ BLOOMFIELD YOUTH CENTRE

BELONG COLLECTIVE
Belong Collective is a project on youth isolation and loneliness.
The YP have done workshops with Dave draws to create a map of
Blackpool. They have been creating a leaflet which they want to
spread Blackpool wide. They have also been writing a Funding Bid
to UK Youth to support them with a grand opening night of the
Map that is created.

SENIOR AND SENIOR PLUS

EURO   2024
FAN BASE



SUMMER HAF 
SCHOOL HOLIDAY CLUBS

MIDNIGHT WALK
FUNDRAISER
Our ‘Sponsored Midnight Walk’ event
is fast approaching with our Senior
and Senior Plus members walking
from Star Gate to Fleetwood. 

This will be taking place on Saturday
29th June. 

To sponsor our YP please 
scan the QR Code:  

THE JJ
EFFECT

THE VILLAGE HOTELTHE VILLAGE HOTEL
East Park Drive, Blackpool, FY3 8LL

2nd July, 2024
TUESDAYTUESDAY STARTS ATSTARTS AT

6:00PM - 8:00PM

JUNIOR PLUS* | SENIORS | SENIOR PLUSJUNIOR PLUS* | SENIORS | SENIOR PLUS
SCHOOL AGE: YEAR 5 TO YEAR 11 
NON-MEMBERS WELCOME

COMING UP...
Our Holiday Clubs are open to all young
people residing in Blackpool on Free
School Meals, and they do not need to be
a pupil at any of the Holiday Club
schools to join in on the fun!

We have SO many activities planned for
the Summer Holidays. 

We’ll be located at Layton Primary, Christ
the King, Gateway Academy and our
Pathway Sessions will run from
Whiteholme Youth Centre. 

There will also be KS3 Holiday Clubs
taking place at Christ the King for Senior
Members. 

A fully-funded 
lunch is provided!

The Boathouse Youth are delighted
to have The JJ EFFECT deliver their

HARD HITTING anti-knife crime
presentation.

thebhy.co.uk/jjeffect
RESERVE YOUR SPACE

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Senior Plus & Pathway Camp

Monday 29th - Friday 2nd August 
Senior Camp

Monday 5th - Friday 9th August
Junior Plus Camp

Monday 12th - Friday 16th August
Junior Activity Week

Monday 19th - Thursday 22nd August

Our Member Summer Holiday Programme will
launch on Monday 29th July 2024 and run for

a 4 weeks. This will include Summer Camp
and Juniot Activity Week. ⤵

15TH ANNIVERSARY
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Your contribution will
make a huge difference
in helping us reach our
fundraising goal of £15k
for our 15th birthday
celebration! 

Every pound counts, 
and even a small 
donation of £5 can 
go a long way. 

£15K FOR OUR
15TH BIRTHDAY!

Becoming a volunteer is one of the most
rewarding things you can do. 

The benefits are far reaching – for you and our
young people. 

      Connect with other people
      Be more physically active
      Learn new skills
      Give to others

We are looking for committed individuals who
are willing to develop positive relationships
with our participants and help us to keep
them safe. You could be a:

      Youth Worker
      Support Assistant
      Minibus Driver

Please contact us on 01253 804 904 or head to
thebhy.co.uk/volunteers if you’re thinking of
becoming a volunteer.

VOLUNTEERING

WE ARE HIRING!
Do you want to be part of a team who are
passionate and highly skilled individuals? Look no
further!
We are currently on the look out for Youth Support
Workers to help us deliver our Holiday, Activity &
Food programme during the May & Summer
Holidays. 
Check out our jobs page now by clicking here!

CLICK HERE

Join Blackpools BIGGEST Youth Club!

Your child can start their journey with Team
BHY as early as 5yrs old and stay involved as
a young person until their 18th birthday!
We’ve got five different age-groups, so they’ll
always be with people a similar age!

The best part? There is no waiting list, so your
child can join TODAY!

Just head to our website thebhy.co.uk and
click join!

BECOME A 
BHY MEMBER

HEAD OFFICE @
WHITEHOLME 

Our head offices have now officially moved to
Whiteholme Youth Centre due to the
renovations at our Grange Park site. 
This means our senior management team,
admin team and operations team are all now
based within the new site. 
However, we are still full accessible and will be
visiting Grange Park and Bloomfield actively. 

SITE RENOVATIONS |
BLOOMFIELD & GRANGE PARK

Grange Park has officially been handed over to
Bambers. Bambers will take the lead on
renovating our GP Site over the next 6 months. 

Our Bloomfield site has also had some outer
renovation work completed over the last few
weeks. This has included new lighting, new
CCTV and also the stonework reset. It’s looking
brand new - considering it was built in 1893. 

https://www.thebhy.co.uk/about-us/jobs/
https://www.thebhy.co.uk/donate/
http://thebhy.co.uk/join

